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May 2021 Issue 
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 
 
 

Roma Lodge Brothers, 
 
First and foremost, I hope that all members, families, 
and friends continue to be safe and healthy as we 
slowly begin to resume our “normal” lives again.  
RIWA will once again be offering Mother’s Day Dinners 
to Go. The prices and menu remain the same as last 
year. See the announcement in this newsletter for 
more details. 
 
The Roma Lodge Members lounge and dining room 
continue to be open on Friday and Saturday nights 
with limited menus. Thank you all for your continued 
support. 
Our carryout/curbside service is available to the public 
on Thursdays, Fridays, and Saturdays as well as Café 
Roma on Friday nights. Please remind your friends that 
these are available to them. I have had several people 
ask me if they are only open to members. More 
information and our menus are available in this 
newsletter. 
 
The Board of Directors and our committees are 
working on plans that will allow Roma Lodge to grow 
into the future. We are looking at ways to grow our 
membership and enhance our Lounge and Dining 
room experience. As always, we welcome any 
suggestions you may have. You can contact me or any 
of our board members with your suggestions. 
 
The Bingo committee continues to work toward 
reopening Bingo at Roma Lodge. They are currently 
hoping to start Bingo again the first week of June. We 
will send out more information as soon as it is 
finalized. Bingo has always been an important function 
here at Roma Lodge and requires many volunteers. If 
you have the time to volunteer, please contact Jim 
Faraone or Mike Peratt. 
 

I want to thank Mark Mano and his crew of volunteers 
for all their work in helping to keep our grounds and 
facility looking beautiful. Mark, Pam, Jim and Jon 
Morelli, Guy Schetter, and Cindy Day. Thank you all! 
 
As you drive by our club, you will notice that we have 
three brand new flags out front. The American flag, 
Wisconsin State flag and the Italian flag were donated 
by the Morelli family. Please thank them when you see 
them for their kind donation. 
 
The next Roma Lodge Membership meeting is 
scheduled for Friday, May 14th at 7:00 PM. The next 
Roma Lodge Board of Directors meeting will be 
Tuesday, May 11th at 6:30 PM. We will continue to do 
everything we can to keep our meetings as safe as 
possible for our members. 
 
 
Che Dio vi benedica! (God Bless you all!) 
 
 

Frank L. Bisotti, President 

MAY MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
May 14, 2021 

 
All members must wear a mask.  Facemasks will be provided if 
you need one.  You are also encouraged to social distance.  
Please try to make the meeting so we can be assured a quorum. 
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MAY 2021 EVENTS 

 Saturday, May 1 May Day 
 Sunday, May 2  Kentucky Derby 
 Wednesday, May 5 Cinco de Mayo 
 Sunday, May 9 Mother’s Day 
 Tuesday, May 11 Board of Directors Meeting 
 Friday, May 14 Membership Meeting 
 Saturday, May 15 Armed Forces Day 
 Monday, May 31 Memorial Day 
   

 
 

                                                Jim and his team are looking at the logistics needed to begin BINGO as 
soon as possible.  We need volunteers to work and would like members that are interested and willing 
to work to contact Jim Faraone at 262- 657-1244 or jfaraone@wi.rr.com . 

2021 Roma Lodge Golf League 
(by Pat Tierney) 

 
The Roma Lodge Golf League will begin its 2021 season on Monday, May 17th at Ives Grove Golf  

Course. The league is open to all members of the Roma Lodge, and is nonmandatory, so you are not 
committed to every scheduled outing to participate.  The 2021 season will consist of 12 golf dates 
spread over the summer and early fall with at least one scramble each month. The League will 
conclude its season this year on October 11th with a banquet at the Lodge. All golf dates are on  

                             Mondays with tee times between 11:00 a.m. and 11:30 a.m. followed by a light dinner at the Lodge for 
those able to attend. Depending on your schedule, you can either play 9 or 18 holes. 

 
A detailed schedule, including fees, for the year can be sent to interested members by contacting Pat Tierney at 262-960-
2855 or teamtierney@sbcglobal.net. 

Roma Lodge Face Masks Now Available 
 

Support the club while wearing a stylish Roma Lodge Face Mask. 
 

Price: 
$10.00 each 

 
To get yours stop by the members bar or the front office!!! 

Funeral Service Calling Tree Schedule 
The Calling Tree schedule includes those members whose names are listed on the Membership List 
between: 

Suspended Until Further Notice 
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Robert DiPasquale 
 
October 15, 1945 – April 22, 2021 
 

Robert Anthony “Bobby” 
DiPasquale, 75, a resident of 
Racine, passed away on 
Thursday, April 22, 2021 at home. 
Bobby was born on October 15, 
1945 to Antony and Esther (nee: 
Falbo) DiPasquale. 
 

He was united in marriage to the love of his life, Lorraine 
Briggs, on February 4, 1967 at Saint Edwards Church. 
Bobby was a member of both Roma Lodge and Saint 
Lucy's Catholic Church. He was employed with J.I. Case 
Company retiring as a supervisor after 34 years of 
service. 

Ever the outdoorsman, Bobby found great enjoyment in 
time spent outside - whether he was hunting, fishing, or 
simply relaxing up north. He was always social and 
outgoing, and those who had the privilege of meeting 
him will always remember his larger-than-life 
personality. 
 
Bobby will be missed by his wife, Lorraine; children, 
Brian (Lisa) DiPasquale and Dawn (Jeff) Little; 
grandchildren, Toni Lynn Witkofski, Kristina DiPasquale, 
Brandon, Nathan, and Ashley Vankoningsveld; four 
great grandchildren, special cousins Bye and Rose 
Zickus, and other family members and friends. He will 
be reunited with his parents, Tony and Esther 
DiPasquale; grandson, Michael Witkofski; brother 
Nunzio and his wife, Betty; mother-in-law, Nelly Crass; 
and step-father-in-law, Kermit Crass. 
 
Our sincere condolences go out to Robert’s family.  
  

  

PRESIDENTS OF ROMA LODGE 
 
Frank Bisotti was elected the 29th President of Roma Lodge on March 12, 2021.  Frank continues a long line of men who 
have dedicated their time and talents for the good of the lodge.  In the next few newsletters, we will be highlighting the 
nine living past presidents (#17 John Lapetina, #19 Eugene Presta, #21 Ralph Nicotera III, #23 Peter Ciaramita, #24 Joseph 
Porcaro, #25 Don Cicero, #26 Buddy Alfano, #27 Rick Bonanno and #28 David Chiapete). 
 
In the April issue we highlighted John Lapetina, Eugene Presta and Ralph Nicotera III.  This issue highlights our 23rd, 24th 
and 25th Presidents (Peter Ciaramita, Joseph Porcaro, and Don Cicero).  I want to thank Pete, Joe, and Don for submitting 
stories as I requested.  Each story is told in their own voices and I think you will find them interesting, informative, and 
entertaining. 
 
Beginning with the July Newsletter we would like to add stories about other members.  Please submit your stories for 
future articles.  The purpose of this feature is to highlight members hobbies, jobs, travels, etc. and allow us to get to know 
our fellow members.  Articles for future newsletters will be selected from member submissions. 
 
If you would like to submit a story for a future newsletter, please send it to me.  
(Jon Morelli – roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com) 
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  PETER CIARAMITA – 23rd President (Served 1 term – 1999-2000) 
 

This all started in June 1974.  I went into a partnership with Vern Haag and purchased Crown Drug.  One of 
our customers was Sam Fiorita.  As time went by, Sam and I would chat and one day Sam suggested in 
conversation that we may be related.  We did some digging and sure enough, some of his Chicago relatives 
were related to some of mine.  We laughed about how small of a world it is, that strangers who met by 
chance could be related!  The discovery of our similar roots and Italian heritage led him to invite me to 
consider being a member of the Roma Lodge organization and he would be my proponent. 
 

So , in 1978 I became an official member of Roma Lodge.  After being accepted as a member, Sam and his wife Helen invited 
Lynne and I to many member events.  We frequently were accompanied by Helen and Russ Missurelli, Ernie and Mary Rossi, 
and Mike and Pauline Gallo.  Each one of them was always so welcoming and that initial group of new friends helped to solidify 
the fact that we wanted to be a part of such an amazing organization as well as the camaraderie and community that came 
along with it. 
 
Over the course of the next few years, we celebrated so many special events with this group, among other members we 
became close with.  Many special days of the year were spent socializing with them.  Whether it was a Valentine’s Day dinner 
or a Christmas party, a great time was had, and these new friends were quickly becoming friends for life. 
 
Over those years, our new bunch of friends continuously encouraged me to apply for a director position on the board of Roma 
Lodge.  I recall them giving many reasons, but the fact that I was a business owner was one!  I eventually took their advice 
and ran.  I didn’t think too much about what would happen if I weren’t elected, I just ran for it anyhow!  I was nominated and 
on the night of the election, I was announced as one of the winners.  Frank Nicotera was a fellow board member elected at 
the same time as me.  As new board members interestingly enough we both suggested an audit as one of our first orders of 
business.  Unfortunately, that audit discovered a situation that was detrimental to the financial resources of the club that 
required action immediately.  The entire community was shocked, and in some cases was met utter disbelief by current board 
members.  All in all, the situation went to trial and Roma Lodge prevailed!  Our first suggestion as members was nothing short 
of dramatic!  Our community was grateful that could fix this issue and move forward. 
 
As time went on, I was asked to run for Vice President of Roma Lodge by Frank Bisotti.  I served under Frank’s presidency for 
two terms.  At the end of Frank’s tenure of presidency, I was approached by both Frank and Ben Yanzito to run for an additional 
office, but they didn’t specify at the time.  I thought it was vice president again.  Unbeknownst to me, their suggestion was 
for me to run for president!  Once I found out their intention, I was truly humbled and flattered.  I ran and wasn’t sure what 
the outcome would be.  I was notified by Tom Braun of my win, in an unusual and unforgettable way.  Tom, who had been in 
charge of the election called me in Hawaii to let me know!  Lynne and I had won our trip to Hawaii to see the Pro Bowl trough 
the Rotary Organization and that was where we were at the time.  Needless to say, I was pleased and Proud!  Ultimately, I 
ended up serving as the 23rd president of Roma Lodge for the years 1999 and 2000.  During my presidency, I recall many small 
victories as well as challenges.  I am proud to say that the Hall of History was founded and created during my tenure. 
 
Roma Lodge was not only a special place for me, but for my entire family.  As children, my kids still talk about working at the 
festival every summer.  Whether it was working the soda booth and taking tickets, helping Lynne and I make fried dough, 
making Italian cookies to sell, or selling raffle tickets, that special weekend in July will always be in all our great memories.  As 
a family, dinners in the member lounge on the weekends were almost always followed by a grasshopper drink and a game of 
bocce.  Lynne and I loved playing in couple’s bocce leagues on Sunday nights together as well.  Both of my daughters held 
their wedding receptions in the banquet hall!  Many of our most important occasions were celebrated at Roma Lodge. 
 
My wife Lynne was a member of Vittoria Colona for many years and served as VC president during the years 2006 and 2007. 
 
As I reflected on the past, I never quite knew the impact our membership at Roma had on our family.  When my son Jeff was 
21 years old, I got my clue.  It was that year that he came to me and told me he wanted to become a member of Roma Lodge.  
When I asked him why, he said “I enjoyed my childhood attending events at Roma and always wanted to be a member someday 
when I became and adult.”  He continued that he was proud of his Italian heritage and wanted to join his fellow Italians to 
support our community.  To this day, Jeff continues to be a member of Roma Lodge. 
 
So many years later, I can easily say becoming a member of this organization was hands down one of the best decisions.  I look 
back with fondness having all these years as a member and with a sense of accomplishment being fortunate enough to be 
President for a period of time.  Looking forward, my hope for the Roma Lodge is that their success drives into the future.  The 
banquet hall space has always been an important source of Roma’s Success.  As times change, we need to continue to find 
unique ways to reinvent ourselves. 
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Buon Compleanno e Tanti Auguri 
Happy Birthday to our Roma Lodge Brothers Born in May 

 
May 1 Tommy Ricchio May 15 Michael Rauch May 23 Joseph Ingrasci 
May 2 Charles Aiello Jr. May 16 Morando Berrettini  Ralph Lipari 
 Peter Chambasian  Scott Lippold May 24 Tony Catrine  
 Aurelio Fardella  Joe Romano May 26 Michael Borzynski  
May 3 David Hagman May 17 Leonard Montalbano  Richard Heck 
May 7 Jeffrey Fries May 18 Michael Pucci May 28 David E. Ruffalo  
May 8 Richard DeFurio May 19 Gary Petersen  Bill Rushing 
May 10 Anthony Povkovich May 20 Kenneth Scolaro May 29 Albert Stefani 
May 13 Anthony Pisanello May 22 Achille Cortese 
 
List compiled from the Roma Lodge Membership Files. Contact Mike Peratt, 
mperatt22@yahoo.com if corrections are needed. 

JOE PORCARO – 24th President (Served 2 terms – 2001, 2002-2004) 
 

My name is Joe Porcaro.  I have been a member since 1955.  My proponent was my father, Herman Porcaro.  
We lived on Blake Ave.  My first memory of Roma Lodge is when they were on the corner of Forest and 
Albert.  I went with my Dad and put a penny in the slot machine and won 60cents. 
  
Before they built a new place on Forest St., we used to play ball and basketball in that field.   
We used to hit from the Forest St. side towards the alley.  I remember hitting the ball over the fence in the 
alley and breaking Joe Venterini’s garage window.  We also played basketball with a 16-inch ball.  The basket 
was a 5-gallon can with the bottom cut out and  was attached to a post in the middle of the field. 

  
When I was 19, My Dad said that it was time to become a member of the Lodge.  I played softball for Roma Lodge, both 12 
and 16 inch.  Zuddy DeRose was the pitcher. 
 
In 1958, I started  working for my father-in-law, Ed Hermes, at Hermes Hdwe. and Marine.  Besides the Hardware store, we 
opened up the Marine business.  We sold boats, lawn mowers, etc.    
 
My Dad started the first Festival when we were on Forest St. Our four kids (Paul, Peter, Perry, and Pam) helped Grandpa with 
running errands, especially to the Hardware store, and in general, helping to set up the site.  I got Lawn-Boy to donate a 
mower for the raffle.  They continued to do that for a couple years. 
 
My Brother, brothers-in-law and I ran the outside liquor bar.  My Dad told us that if we had a drink to be sure to pay for it.  My 
Mother, Irene, was in charge of the Bakery booth with her daughters and daughters-in-law helping out.  She made all the filling 
for the Cannolis.  My wife, Judy and my sister, Diane, would walk through the crowd selling them. 
 
When I was on the board, Joe Pulice was talking to the guys. And they think I should run for Vice President with Ralph Nicotera 
the 3rd.  At the time, there was talk that Jacobsen (where Ralph worked) was going to move out of Racine.  Ralph didn’t think 
that would happen, so I decided to run for VP.  Actually, we ran unopposed.  It was just a short time later that Jacobsen did 
move out of town and so did Ralph and there I was.  I served the rest of his term and then I ran unopposed again and served 
another 2 years.  During that time, we accomplished a lot at the Lodge:  new members bar room, new tables and chairs for this 
bar room, warehouse, outside drive-thru, bathrooms, all new carpeting, new floor tile, and much more. 
 
I have been captain of the Meatball Bomber booth at the Festival since it moved to the lakefront.  I also worked Bingo for over 
20 years.   
 
There are many more wonderful memories 
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DON CICERO – 25th President (Served 2 terms – 2005-2006, 2007-2008) 
 

Growing up on the southside of Racine I didn’t know many Italians until someone told me that there was 
and Italian Club on the northside of town.  A friend of mine, Jerry Wells, talked me into going there to see 
what was going on.  At the time we were not old enough to join the club, but we did meet a lot of Italians.  
Ron and Ray Guarascio, Rich and Dom Anzalone, John Domanico, Joe and Zuddy DeRose, John Lapetina, Jim 
Fucilla, Rico Policicchio, Frank Bovi, Joe and Nick Romano, Rich Fazzari, just to name a few.  We were all 
about the same age.  Some have moved on for better jobs and sadly some have passed on.   
 

When I became old enough to become a member I joined and was so proud.  I think Zuddy DeRose was my proponent.  Back 
then dues were a dollar a month.  On weekend nights we would always meet at Roma Lodge and decide what we were going 
to do and where we going to go.  Many times, we would stay right there and play bocce or cards.  Sometimes we would shoot 
craps on the pool table.  Hardly anybody use it to play pool.  There was also an older gentleman who tended bar, his name 
was Lawrence Cemarda, it would take him five minutes to serve one beer, but everybody liked him, and we didn’t mind waiting.  
Many nights we would close the bar and I would give Lawrence a ride home, as he lived on the south side of Racine also.  We 
had a softball team during the summer.  We were pretty good and the opposition like to play against us because we always 
invited them to come to Roma after the game.  They liked the lower bar prices and sometimes Frances Pulice would serve 
pasta.  They were impressed, Frances was an excellent cook.  It’s hard to believe but that little building held 300 people.  Just 
ask Lou and Joan Arnone, they got married there as many others did. 
 
In 1960 I was drafted into the Army and after two years of active duty I returned home and couldn’t wait to go back to Roma 
Lodge.  The first thing I wanted to do was pay my dues.  After trying to find out how much I owed, someone (I don’t remember 
who it was) said my dues were paid in full and I was up to date.  I’m not sure if there is a rule.  If there isn’t there should be.  
(If a member goes into the military his dues should be paid unit he gets out).  Many of the same guys were still there and 
things were almost back to normal. 
 
In 1970 I married my wife Rosemary and while raising a family I still managed to stay somewhat active at Roma.  As time went 
on the neighborhood was beginning to change and we knew had to do something.  I believe it was a general consensus among 
the membership, that we have a festival to raise money and perhaps find a new clubhouse or maybe even build.  I don’t think 
anyone realized how successful those festivals turned out to be.  Rainfair which was across the street, allowed us to use their 
parking lot to park cars.  We used our parking lot for events and sausage and meatball bombers and that allowed us to use 
the indoors for food and entertainment as well.  Cars were also lined up on both side of the street.  The success of the festivals 
at our old club allowed us to purchase the land on Spring Street, where we are today. 
 
After a while plans were made available on paper.  Herman Porcaro who spearheaded the building project on the new lodge, 
showed me the plans.  To me it was perfect.  It looked like an Italian Villa in Italy with the rounded archways.  He definitely 
had my approval, but many were against it because they lived in the neighborhood and didn’t want the club to leave, and we 
really didn’t blame them for that. Others said we couldn’t afford it.  We knew we were going to lose some members in the 
process, so we formed a membership committee to try and seek out new members.  Angelo Casciaro was the chairman; I was 
on the committee.  I think we found at least 10 new members that joined at that time.  After the new lodge was finished, we 
didn’t lose as many members as we thought we would.  Soon after our lodge began to grow. 
 
Once we were settled, we started having festival downtown at the Festival Hall and grounds.  Dick Curty and I started another 
product, along with sausage and meatball bombers, we added beef bombers.  Dick had the perfect recipe for the beef 
bombers.  Dick has since passed on, but we still use his recipe today.  I had the honor of being captain of that booth.  My son 
Joe now holds that position. 
 
In 2005 I had a humbling experience of becoming your 25th president.  Because of the great board we had and the cooperation 
of our membership, we were able to get some things done.  I also became a member of WisItalia which promotes teaching 
Italian in the Wisconsin schools and universities.  Members of WisItalia included the Italian clubs of Madison, Milwaukee, 
Kenosha and even Green Bay.  Often when we held meetings, right here at Roma Lodge, I liked showing them around.  Most 
of them marveled at what they saw, and they often said, how were we able to build this beautiful structure?  I really didn’t 
have a good answer because sometimes I wondered myself.  Being a member of WisItalia was a good experience because I 
believe it helped bring the Wisconsin Italian American clubs closer together. 
 
I enjoyed my time as president, but those years went by so fast I could not believe it.  All to soon it was time to pass the gavel 
on.  If I had any advice to give, it would be enjoy your time in the office, whatever your position is on the board, try to reason 
with each other.  Have courage and don’t be afraid to take some well-thought-out chances.  When I was a working man, my 
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The following gentleman were screened and recommended by the Membership Committee for  vote at the June 
11, 2021 Membership Meeting.  The Board unanimously approved the recommendation at the April 6, 2021 
Board Meeting.  
 
Ralph D. Malicki - Age 56 Charles J. Mano - Age 52 
Lives in Franksville, WI Lives in Mount Pleasant, WI 
Born in Racine Born in Racine 
Owner of Malicki Piggly Wiggly President of Mano Fencing 
Married (Susan) with two children Married (Kimberly) with three children 
Qualified through DNA test Adopted by family of Italian descent 
Proponent: Gary Suokko Previously a member 2004 
 Proponent: Mark Mano 
 
Zachary Mano - Age 21 
Lives in Mount Pleasant, WI 
Born in Milwaukee 
Fence installer for Mano Fencing 
Single 
Grandfather of Italian descent 
Proponent: Mark Mano 

 

FLAG RAISING 
 
While working with Mark Mano on the front garden areas of the Lodge, the condition and size of the flags was observed to 
need change.  Courtesy of the Morelli Family new flags were purchased and raised on Saturday, April 24, 2021 

Vince, Tony, Ed, Jon, Keith Stannis & Jim Morelli 

DON CICERO – 25th President (continued) 
 
boss had a plastic turtle on his desk with an inscription along the side of it.  It read (notice the movement of the turtle, it only 
makes progress when it sticks its neck out).  Sometimes that could apply to us. 
 
Let us hope and pray that this pandemic will soon be over so we can get on with the business at hand. 
 
God bless.  Don Cicero 
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JUNE 2021 EVENTS 

 Friday, June 4 National Doughnut Day 
 Sunday, June 6  D-Day, WWII 
 Tuesday, June 8 Board of Directors Meeting 
 Friday, June 11 Membership Meeting 
 Monday, June 14 Flag Day 
 Sunday, June 20 Father’s Day 
  

 

  

 
President  Frank Bisotti fbisotti@ameritech.net 262-914-1880 
Vice President John Pisanello jpisanello@yahoo.com 262-939-5650 
Parliamentarian Jeff DeMatthew dematthew@ameritech.net 262-880-7474 
Recording Secretary Jon Morelli roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com 262-994-2861 
Membership Secretary Mike Peratt mperatt22@yahoo.com 262-206-9930 
Treasurer  Pat Diem Pjdiem@outlook.com 414-530-2988 
Director  Frank Caruso frank.caruso@dos-xrx.com 262-914-1026 
Director  Jason Evitts jevitts@johnsonfinancialgroup.com 262-994-1926 
Director  Jack LeRose lerosecpa@gmail.com 262-939-0732 
Director  Matt Montemurro m.montemurro@sbcglobal.net 262-989-1477 
Director  Dennis Porcaro apprlservices@netscape.net 262-884-9121 
Director  Bill Pucci, Jr. wmpucci50@gmail.com 262-939-3452 
Director  Dave Silvani dsilvani@live.com 262-321-1604 
Director  Pat Tierney teamtierney@sbcglobal.net 262-960-2855 
Past President Dave Chiapete davidchiapete@hotmail.com 262-939-5914 

2021 Roma Lodge Golf Outing 
 

The Roma Lodge Golf Outing is scheduled for Sunday, 8/15/21 – 12 PM shotgun at Ives Grove.  Watch 
the newsletter for additional details. 

Raffle Tickets available soon in the Hall of History 
Be Eligible for the Early Bird Drawing 
 

The Friday June 11th lodge meeting is a social meeting.  The bar opens at 5:30pm 
along with ticket turn in.  There will be a short meeting at 7:00pm with 

dinner directly after, followed by our Festival presentation and Early Bird drawing.  Sell as many raffle books as you 
can and turn them in at this meeting.  For each $20 book of stubs and payment turned in that evening you 
get a chance to win o n e  o f  multiple $50 p r i z e s  in a drawing.   Additional raffle tickets can be obtained 
from Rick Tringali (262) 504-9950 or rtringali252@gmail.com. 
 

Planning for the festival continues.  There will be a picture of the festival layout at Roma Lodge at the meeting.  We 
need helpers for parking, food booths, ticket booths, the beer bar, setup, and tear down.  Please contact any of 
the Festival Committee members listed on the Roma Lodge members website. 
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Roma Lodge Members Lounge & Bar Menu 
 

Basket of Fries ----------------------------------------------------------------- $2.50 

Basket of Cheese Fries -------------------------------------------------------  $4.75 

Fried Meatballs ----------------------------------------------------------------  $6.95 

Fried Ravioli --------------------------------------------------------------------  $5.50 

Fried Ravioli/Meatball Combo --------------------------------------------  $6.50 

Mozzarella Sticks -------------------------------------------------------------  $5.00 

Appetizer Combo -------------------------------------------------------------  $6.00 

Chicken Tenders --------------------------------------------------------------  $4.95 
Buffalo Chicken Wings --------------------------------------------------  10/$8.50 
 20/$16.00 
*Hamburger w/Fries ---------------------------------------------------------  $6.75 
(Served w/ Lettuce, Tomato, & Pickle) 

*Cheeseburger w/Fries ------------------------------------------------------  $7.25 
(Served w/ American Cheese, Lettuce, Tomato, & Pickle) 

Grilled Chicken Sandwich w/Fries ----------------------------------------  $7.25 
(Served w/ Lettuce, Tomato & Pickle) 

*Filet Medallion Bomber ---------------------------------------------------  $9.95 
(Mushrooms, Onions & Peppers mixed with Cheddar Cheese) 

Large Pizza --------------------------------------------------------------------  $11.95 

Additional Toppings ---------------------------------------------------------  $2.00 
(Sausage, Pepperoni, Onion, Mushroom, Peppers, Tomato, Black Olives, Giardiniera, etc.) 

Angel Hair w/Red Sauce or Garlic & Oil --------------------------------  $7.50 
(Served w/ 2 Meatballs & 2 Breadsticks) 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Friday 
Pork Chops -- $11.95 

(Served w/ Peppers, 
Onions, & Side of 

Applesauce) 

 

Saturday  
Pork Chops -- $11.95 

(Served w/ Peppers, 
Onions, & Side of 

Applesauce) 
Lasagna --- $9.95 

(Served w/ 2 Breadsticks) 

Friday Night 
Fish Fry 

All You Can Eat & 
Served w/ Coleslaw 

& Fries 

$9.95 

*Whether dining in or preparing food at home, consuming raw or under-cooked meats, seafood, 
shellfish, or eggs may increase your risk of food borne illness 
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ROMA LODGE 
Racine’s Most Prestigious Banquet Facility 

Receptions, Meetings, Parties  
262-886-6286 

 

JAMES A. PITTS GREGORY A. PITTS 
Attorneys at Law – Roma Lodge members 

 
Civil Trials / Personal Injury / Business Disputes / 

Insurance Claims / Workers Compensation / Disability 
 

Schoone, Leuck, Kelley, Pitts & Pitts, S.C. 
6800 Washington Avenue, Racine, WI 53408-5600 

www.pittslaw.com (262) 886-8240 

  

 

 

 
RACINE’S #1 BINGO - Every Thursday Night 
$2700 Paper Sheet & Last Game for $500 

Prizes! Come for Dinner- Doors Open at 4:00 
Games Start at 6:30 pm –SMOKE FREE 

 

Southwest Dental Group 
Dr. Richard L. DeFurio 

Dr. David L DeFurio 
Dr. Stephen N. Norwich 

2601 Taylor Ave   262-632-3156 
www.sw-dental.com 

  

 
 

 

Deadline for information for June 2021 Newsletter is May 20, 2021.  Comments, suggestions, and 
articles of interest to our members are welcome at roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com. 

Jon Morelli, Roma Lodge Secretary 


